
 

 

 
 

 
April 21 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
As we all know, 2022 is a very special year for Qatar with the Fifa World Cup taking place in 
November and December. Of similar importance, however, is that 2022 also marks 25 years of 
success for Doha British Schools, with the original campus in Ain Khaled having opened back in 
1997. With this in mind, I would be very grateful indeed if any members of our DBS Wakra 
community would be willing to share with us any memories, photos, videos or other items which 
we could use to highlight the quarter century of our brilliant organisation. In particular, we would 
be very keen to hear from any parents whose children may have been with us in Al-Wakra since our 
campus opened in 2014. 
 
Doha British Schools is a cluster of schools with both an illustrious past and a bright future, and I am 
certain that there are many members of our school’s community who would very much like to 
support us with our efforts to catalogue the wonderful history of our organisation. 
 

As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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